
 

● Class Dojo
● Email: kealexander@philasd.org
● Phone: (215) 400-8180

Contact Me:  

Dear Second Grade Families,

Welcome to the 2024-2025 
school year! My name is 
Mrs. Alexander and I am so 
excited to be your child’s 
teacher. This is my 19th 
year in teaching and my 
9th year at Stephen Girard 
Elementary. 

I am looking forward to 
meeting you and working 
together throughout the 
school year. We are going to 
have such a fun year 
learning together! 

Things to Know
❏ The School Day- the school 

day begins at 8:15 am  and 
ends at 2:50 pm . Students will 
be dismissed from the 
auditorium.

❏ Homework- due on Friday
❏ Take Home Folder - check 

student folders daily for school 
and student information  

❏ Classroom Schedule- 
students in room 302 will have 
gym on Wednesday and 
Thursday

❏ School Supplies- bring school 
supplies on the first day of 
school (see back for class list)

❏ Communication- Class Dojo, 
please be sure to sign up the first 
day of school

https://www.google.com/search?q=stephen+girard+elementary+school&rlz=1C5GCEM_enUS973US973&oq=stephen+girard+elem&aqs=chrome.0.0i355i512j46i175i199i512j69i57j0i22i30l2j69i60l2.3773j0j7&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8#



